
 

SOUTH RUISLIP 

Financial year and project amount 
granted 

    

Projects funded in 2019-2020   

    

A grant to purchase new glass for a community notice board. £330 

Funding to purchase bulbs to be planted along Victoria Road. £2,500 

Funding to hire a PA system for the Remembrance service at The Polish War 
Memorial. 

£354 

A grant for St Mary’s Church to  purchase a defibrillator. £1,293 

To purchase and install a new community noticeboard for the residents of The 
Fairway. 

£1,662 

A grant to go towards purchasing planters and flowers for South Ruislip High 
Street . 

£1,200 

    

Projects funded in 2018-2019   

    

A grant to match fund a full sized boxing ring to be installed in the new football & 
boxing clubhouse for Ruislip & District Amateur Boxing Club. 

£2,500 

Funding towards replacement parts for the watering system at The Fairway 
Allotment Site. 

£806 

Funding towards the hire of a PA system and technician for the Remembrance 
Day Service community event. 

£285 

A grant to 3rd South Ruislip Brownies and 2nd South Ruislip Rainbows 
towards materials used to enhance the Brownie/Rainbow curriculum including 

supply of merit badges. 

£539 

    

Projects funded in 2017-2018   

    

A grant to Spotlight School of Dance towards running their big dance show for the 
community. 

£500 

Funding towards the hire of a PA system and technician for the Remembrance 
Day Service community event. 

£260 

Funding for the purchase and installation of a new community noticeboard for 
Ruislip Gardens Residents Association. 

£2,018 

Funding for the purchase and installation of three 'No Ball Games' signs installed 
along Crossway, Ruislip. 

£170 

    

Projects funded in 2016-2017   

    



Funding to purchase new storm coats for the South Ruislip Volunteers Group. £200 

A grant to Ruislip High School to provide bursaries for specially selected students 
from a disadvantaged background who have achieved a university place. 

£2,000 

Funding to create a sheltered seating area in Trevor Crescent Park. £6,000 

A grant to South Ruislip Methodist Church towards replacement chairs. £1,477 

    

Projects funded in 2015-2016   

    

A grant to U-Can Ask Angels charity for the creation of an outdoor play area for 
children with disabilities and special needs, (joint grant with Ickenham, Hillingdon 

East, South Ruislip and Uxbridge North wards). 

£1,000 

A grant to Bourne Primary School for the purchase of uniforms for the Bourne 
School Choir. 

£1,264 

A grant to Ruislip Gardens School for a 'story telling' chair. £600 

 


